
Town Of Lovell 
 Selectmen’s meeting minutes July 26, 2011 
 
Attendance- Turf Ramsden and Stephen Goldsmith. Larry Fox and Tommie McKenzie were also 
present.  
 

1. We accepted last week’s minutes. Turf made the motion Steve seconded it, all voted in 
favor. 

 
2. We signed the warrant. 

 
3. We signed an abatement form.  

 
4. We received a request for an abatement which we will send off to Bob Gingras. 

 
5. Larry has asked Tim Chandler to fix the roof at the Center Fire station. The screws need 

to be tightened and or replaced as well as some voids need to be filled in. 
 

6. We received a letter from the County regarding Scott Parker’s resignation. 
 

7. We received a 911 number request. 
 

8. We discussed the Tour de Lovell. Tommie wants to borrow some cones for this event. 
 

9. Lori Bennett came in to discuss the trash contract with us. Steve will send her all the 
information. 
 

10. Sweden Fire is now operating through Oxford RCC. Lovell Fire has signed an agreement 
as an automatic response for Sweden for structure fires and crashes. A boundary line has 
been determined for this. 
 

11. We received a routine notice from Time Warner. 
 

12. We received a letter from the DOT regarding some traffic issue which we had some 
concerns about. They have put in new signs along route 5 addressing these concerns. The 
official speed limit will be 35 MPH. 
 

13. We received some information from MMWAC. 
 

14. We received a pamphlet called “Breath Easy” which are the Maine Laws regarding 
second hand smoke. 
 

15. We received the winter/spring issue of “Maine Policy Review”. Food was the topic in 
this publication. 

 
16. Adjourned at 9:15. 


